

Declan White,
Senior Executive Officer,
Roxboro Office,
Limerick City & Co Council,
Roxboro,
Limerick

12 February 2024

Re: Upgrade of Moyross Avenue and Provision of Replacement Staff Parking

Dear Declan,

I refer to the above Regeneration project, relevant consultation and the impending Part 8 planning application.

On behalf of the trustees of Corpus Christi National School, I confirm that there is no objection on our part to the proposed works. I trust that as part of the detailed design that you will engage with us further regarding construction access, programme, staff parking, associated legals and the reinstatement of any disturbed ground internal to both the school and church grounds during construction.

In addition, I must reiterate that the sale of the property in question will be subject to the approval of the Charities Regulatory Authority and that the Authority will insist open-market value for same.

We look forward to the delivery of this important project for the school, parish and wider community.

Cottavene Kelly CP.O.A. Bishop Donal Murray)

Le gach dea ghuí.

Catherine Kelly, Trustee, Corpus Christi National School

Limerick Diocesan Centre, St. Munchins, Corbally, Limerick. Tel: (061) 350000 website: www.limerickdiocese.org
CRA 20014728 CHY 7140